
15th ANNUAL 
BLACKHAWK SCRAMBLE 

 
Beautiful weather 
contribuited  to 
another very 
successful golf outing 
held on June 21, 2021. 
 

Golfers enjoyed great golfing at Lake Arrowhead Lakes Course.  
Many thanks to everyone who donated prizes, sponsored 

holes, golfed or worked at the event.  Together you have helped fund grants in the 
next year that make the Port Edwards School District 
truly special.   

 

A light meal, 
served during 
the awarding 
of prizes at 
the end of the 
event, was 
enjoyed by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Winning Team 

Jim Brown, Connie Jacobson, Eric Pahl, Randy Pahl 


